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An educational trip was organised by Aggarwal College Ballabgarh on 12th 

October 2019 for the students of BA Final Year of the College under the 

directions of Principal Dr. Krishan Kant. The students were taken to Rajghat, 

Gandhi National Museum and Library, New Delhi in order to commemorate 

150th Birth Anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi. 54 students of the college visited 

these places and had a first hand view of Mahatma’s memorial and a 

comprehensive information about his life, teachings and struggle for 

Independence. The students enjoyed a lot and also got an opportunity to visit 

India Gate. The students were accompanied by Dr. Sarika Kanjlia & Ms. 

Supriya Dhanda. 


